
Minutes of the Library Trustees Meeting - Draft 
Concord Public Library 
January 2 2020 
  
Attending: Eileen Wilson, Mary Gochie, Paula Christopher, Beth Cliche, Nancy LaPotin 
  
The meeting was called to order by Eileen at 4:10 pm. Mary made the motion to approve the agenda, seconded by 
Nancy, and the agenda was approved. Nancy made the motion to approve the December 5 minutes, seconded by 
Paula, and the minutes were approved. 
  
There was no public input. 
  
Library Assistant's Report: For the month of December there were 5 adult patrons taking out 7 books and 3 children 
taking out 6 books. Susan can order supplies for us from Staples and get a discount. We decided to use Staples for 
supplies like ink cartridges and paper and go about our book ordering the same way we have been doing. 
  
  
Old Business: We are still working on the Special Invitation idea. Nancy will type up a prototype using input from 
other trustees and Beth. 
  
The Book Drop Box is repaired and back in business. Thank you Perry! 
  
We weeded out some of the Westerns that some patrons may find offensive. Paula will take them to the recycling 
center. 
  
We went through some book donations and decided to keep most of them. 
  
Eileen read the young adult version of The Perfect Horse: The Daring Rescue of Horses Kidnapped During World 
War II by Elizabeth Letts and liked it very much. We decided to order the adult version. 
  
  
New Business: We will check the calendar and see if any first Thursdays create a conflict as far as Trustees Meetings 
go. 
  
Mary will not be seeking another term as Library Trustee. We are sad to hear this but we understand. We will miss 
you Mary! 
  
We adjourned at 5:15. Our next meeting will be February 6 2020 at 4 pm at the Library. 
  
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Nancy LaPotin 


